
  

 

 

 

 

 

Community Conversations Riana & Surrounds  

17 February 2023 – Actions 
 

DETAILS COUNCIL'S PROMISE AREA UPDATE FOR NEXT MEETING 
Road signs no longer reflective Council will undertake an audit of 

road signs during the next 12 months 
to establish a replacement program. 
The signs mentioned will be passed 
on to our Works Operations area for 
replacement. 

PAUL A sign audit was completed. Some signs have been replaced in the 
area, with a full replacement program still to be developed. If there 
are still particular signs of concern please report these directly to 
Council on 64298100.  

Road edges in very bad 
condition 

Comments have been noted and 
passed to Council's Works Operations 
area for inclusion in annual shoulder 
maintenance program. 

PAUL The comments were passed to Works Operations and shouldering 
of Pine Road was completed in 2023.  

Feral Cat - population out of 
hand 

A grant for cat enclosure is currently 
in process. 

SAM Council, since we last met with the community, has committed to 
participating in a National Desexing Program.  This Program is co-
funded by the Cradle Coast Authority.  The Program is focussed on 
domestic cats where eligible residents will be able to have their cat 
desexed and microchipped for free. Those on low incomes will be 
prioritised for subsidisation (those holding a valid pension, or 
concession card for example).  This Program is expected to launch 
for Central Coast Council residents in March 2024 and will be 
advertised when available. Council does not currently undertake 
feral cat management activities; however, it understands that it has 
some very proactive community members within the Riana district 
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that have been undertaking some good work in this space.  The 
Director of Corporate Services is actively seeking an understanding 
of local issues to consider how Council might be able to best 
support and build on this work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


